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Box 522
Carlsbad, New liexico
March 24, 1935

Dr. E. He VWells
State Geologist
Sante Fe, MNew Mexico

Dear Dr. Wells:

The Pecos Valley Drilling Company well #1 in
N®; of Sec. 32, T. 24 S., Re 27 E. was plugged on
January 10, 1935. I approved the plugging of this
well end sept the original forms to Santa Fe on Jemie
ary 28, 1935.

I believe it is all right to release the recos
Valley Drilling Company from their bond.

Very truly yours,

FIV:t |

Fe Jo Vosely
State 0il & Gas Inspector.






